
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 8, 2016 
 
 

Chair and Members 

Civic Works Committee 

 
 
Re: Rapid Transit Corridor – Traffic Flow 
 
With the implementation of the rapid transit corridors in the downtown area, it is imperative 
that the flow of traffic be maintained along those corridors and as such, I am requesting 
that the following recommendation be supported: 
 

“The Civic Administration BE DIRECTED to report back on the feasibility of 
implementing specific pick-up and drop-off times for services, such as deliveries 
and curbside pick-up of recycling and waste collection to local businesses in the 
downtown area and in particular, along the proposed rapid transit corridors.”  

 
It being noted that this does not include moving trucks or deliveries to private residences 
in the proposed areas. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Tanya Park 
Councillor Ward 13 


